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10-Day Public Notice 
September 17th, 2021 
 
Mitchell Engineering, the contractor working for the San Francisco Public Utilities 
Commission (SFPUC) will begin excavating and installing Auxiliary Water Service 
System (AWSS) and potable water pipelines, new valves and other appurtenances 
as part of Contract No. WD-2861 at these locations: Twin Peaks Boulevard and 
Clarendon Avenue; Clarendon Avenue and Dellbrook Avenue, Clarendon Avenue 
and Christopher Drive, Clarendon Avenue and Olympia Way,  Palo Alto Avenue 
and La Avanzada Street.  
 
When: The anticipated start date for this project on your street is September 
2021, with completion of the entire project anticipated in May, 2022. There may 
be periods of inactivity during the work dates. 
 
Workdays & Hours: Monday – Friday: 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 
What to expect during Construction: 

• There may be noise, vibration, dust, parking and traffic impacts in the work 
zone and disruption to normal neighborhood activity. 

• Businesses and residents in the work zone will have access to their garages, 
although there may be temporary delays. 

• Parking will be prohibited in the work zone during work hours. Please see 
posted signs for exact details 

. 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused by our work and will do all we can to 
minimize the impact on your neighborhood. If you have concerns (scheduled 
deliveries, accessibility needs, etc.) please contact the SFPUC representative 
below. We will do everything possible to find a mutually agreeable solution. Thank 
you in advance for your cooperation and support. 



 
For more information please contact: 
Stephen Kech, SFPUC Communications, (888) 801-2661 or skech@sfwater.org 


